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Snow and Ice Control Update – March 10, 2025 
 
Town of Ponoka snow and ice control crews are sanding priority routes throughout the community today (Monday, 

March 10). Crews are also sanding and clearing snow from sidewalks adjacent to Town-owned properties and on walking 

trails in Town parks and throughout the trail system.  

Motorists are encouraged to slow down and drive for winter conditions. Snow and ice control crews will continue to 
monitor intersections and roadways throughout the community and respond as needed.  
 
To learn more about the Town’s Snow and Ice Control Program, please visit the Town of Ponoka website at 
https://www.ponoka.ca/p/snow-ice-control-program  
 
Please note that Town winter operations crews work in conjunction with the Alberta Ministry of Transportation and 
Economic Corridors, which is responsible for snow and ice control on Highways 2A and 53 in Ponoka. Inquiries related to 
snow and ice control on these roadways can be directed to their contractor Main Roads at 1-877-875-3263. 
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